
From: Luke Murphy [mailto:luke@constructicon.co.uk]  
Sent: 09 April 2016 14:51 
To: Andy Bowden <a.bowden@selenvironmental.com>; Lee Warwick 
<l.warwick@selenvironmental.com> 
Subject: The Deanery CofE & Prestwich Hospital ‐ Thank You!!! 
 
Gents,  
  
Just wanted to drop you an email to thank you for the work you have completed for us over the past 
couple of months. To be honest we did everything we could to get out of having to undertake the gas 
membrane works at The Deanery CofE because quite simply the amount of involvement and 
interaction required with you guys for the 10% OH&P is not worth it especially given the trouble we 
are having getting paid for our valuations on the job.  
  
However, the lads on site wore their full PPE, did what they had to do and did it in a timely fashion 
therefore giving Morgan Sindall little room to complain......so far. We know SEL are busy and really 
appreciate fitting us in with your schedule so we just wanted to say ‘THANKS’. 
  
Get the final account valuation over to us as soon as you can Lee as I am sitting down with the QS 
next week and want to show him where the account is heading.  
  
Thanks again. 
  
Kind Regards  
 

Luke Murphy   
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